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August 5, 2016 
 
 
Dear Parent or Guardian of [Student Name], 
 
Based on our records, your child was scheduled to attend [insert school name], which is a “D” or “F” 
school, for your child’s education beginning Monday, August 15th.  
 
As part of the conversion of Oak Hill Elementary to an Autism Lab School, students must be assigned 
to a C or higher school to meet the state requirement as a “high performing school.”  As a result, your 
child is now assigned to attend [Cedar Hills Elementary or Jacksonville Heights Elementary], which is 
a “C” school. 
 
To change your child’s enrollment to a school other than [Cedar Hills Elementary or Jacksonville 
Heights Elementary], please visit our School Choice Office on Prudential Drive or contact the office at 
(904) 390-2144. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Pearl Roziers  
Assistant Superintendent of School Choice  
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EVERY SCHOOL.   EVERY CLASSROOM.  EVERY STUDENT.   EVERY DAY. 

 
 

August 5, 2016 
 
 
Dear Parent or Guardian of [Student Name], 
 
Based on our records, your child was scheduled to attend [insert school name] for your child’s 
education beginning Monday, August 15th. 
 
As part of the conversion of Oak Hill Elementary to an Autism Lab School, your child was originally 
assigned to Gregory Drive Elementary for the 2016-2017 school year.  Gregory Drive’s recent school 
grade of a “D” does not meet the state requirement as a “high performing school” when students are 
reassigned from a school that is converted or closed.  As a result, your child is now assigned to 
Jacksonville Heights Elementary, which is a “C” school.  
 
To change your child’s enrollment to a school other than Jacksonville Heights, please visit our School 
Choice Office on Prudential Drive or contact the office at (904) 390-2144. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Pearl Roziers  
Assistant Superintendent of School Choice  

 
 
 

 
 


